
   

 
 

 Arrangement for Sports Facilities when Typhoon Warning 
Signal No. 8 lowered 

 

 

 Dear Users,  

   

 The Typhoon Warning Signal Number 8 was lowered at 1:10 PM. All sports facilities 
except the swimming pool have reopened as of 2:30 PM today.  The swimming pool is 
expected to reopen at 5:00 PM today. 

 

   

   

 Sports Development 
Dean of Students’ Office 
8 Sep 2025 
 

 

 


